
  7th February 2019  
Website: www.acrehall.trafford.sch.uk  Twitter: @AcreHall 

This week’s attendance =  95.78% 

Class  with highest attendance this week =  

Monday  17th  School  re-opens after the half term holiday 

Tuesday 18th  Mid Year Reports sent home with children 

Parents’ Evening Mr Gillan’s class—letter sent previously  

Wednesday 19th  

Thursday  20th  Parents’ Evening for all other classes in school—letter sent previously 

Friday  21st  

Nursery—Miss Dorrian Naia  

Reception— Miss Forlani Elijah  

Reception– Miss Breslin Ethan J  

Year 1—Miss Manton Lexi  

Year 2—Mr Brierley Whole Class 

Year 3– Ms Mackinder / Mrs Yeates Issac  

Year 3/4— Mrs Kan Jaycee  

Year 4— Mr Stevenson James  

Year 5—Miss Atherton Louis  

Year 6—Miss Thake Carlos  

Year 6—Mrs Edwards Warren  

Mrs Griffin/ Mrs Schofield Grace  

Miss Cook Chase   

Mr Gillan/Mrs Saxon William  

Music KS1— Lewis M 

KS2—  Oliver W 

PE KS1—  Milly  

KS2—  Isabella S 

Attendance 

Please find below the information for this week.   

Red arrows indicate a decrease from the previous 

week whilst green arrows show an improvement.  

 
Year Group No. of  

Pupils 

% Attendance 

( school year to date ) 

Year 1 35 94.02  

Year 2  31 95.08                     

Year 3  42 93.87 

Year 4  48 93.51 

Year 5  36 95.34  

Year 6 42 94.80 

TOTAL (EXC Nursery & 

Reception) for year so 

far  

233 94.37 

STARS OF THE WEEK                Mr Brierley & Mr Stevenson 

PLEASE NOTE THAT SCHOOL CLOSES TODAY FOR THE HALF - TERM HOLIDAY AND RE-OPENS ON MONDAY  17th 

http://www.acrehall.trafford.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/AcreHall
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Early openings at the Museum are aimed at children who have autism and other needs, along with 
their families and carers. See objects, do activities and make creations inspired by one of the Mu-
seum’s galleries. 
 In February, visit the Nature's Library Gallery, which will be open for activities 9.15-11.15am. 
There’s also the opportunity to explore the whole Museum at a quieter time 9.15-10am, before 
opening  to the general public. Second Saturday of every month. Drop-in: free. No need to book 
Autism Friendly: for children and young people aged 5-16 with their families and carers (siblings 
welcome) 
Contact for more information: Victoria Grant, Family Programme Coordinator  Tel: 0161 306 
1779           Twitter  @MMFamilies      Email:Victoria.Grant@manchester.ac.uk  

Autism Friendly Early Opening Manchester Museum  
Sat 8th February: 9.15-11.15 am  
See, Make and Do at Manchester Museum!  

Keeping Healthy  

We have received the link below from Trafford regarding a government website with regularly 
updated information about the corona virus 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public/  

We have been informed this week that a family in school have received treatment for thread-
worm—please see link  for information about symptoms and treatment for this common disease.      
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/threadworms/  

Good Bye and Good Luck  

Today we say goodbye and good luck to Miss Manton ,who has been teaching in our year 1 

class 1 during Mrs Moore’s  maternity leave and also to Miss Whittwam who has been teaching 

with Mr Stevenson in year 4. 

We hope that you have enjoyed your time at Acre Hall! 

 

Goodbye Miss Manton! 
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